

High Down Junior School

Believing | Achieving | Learning for life

Respect



Dear Parents,

In order to promote our 'respect' value in school and to reinforce it in the community, all pupils should complete 2 activities, from the ones suggested, during the last 2 weeks of this term. I'm sure you will support us in encouraging your child to complete these tasks. Please could you sign this leaflet below to verify that your child has completed the home tasks and return it to school. Your child will then receive their new 'respect' badge as a reward.

Thank you



Respect symbol on reward badge

Child's name	
Guardian's signature.	